
Comox Valley United ClubHub 
 

 
 
The Comox Valley United ClubHub supplied by O’Neills is now live. Please have a look before sharing 
with your members.  The closing date to purchase is Wednesday Jan 31. 

 

Comox Valley United Online Ordering 
 

OPEN NOW. CLOSING WEDNESDAY JANUARY 31ST AT 23:00 
 
COLLECTION: Although a delivery address is necessary to process the order through checkout, your 
order will be sent to the club who will notify you once it is ready for collection.  Collections at the club 
can be expected in 6 WEEKS FROM CLOSING DATE. 
 

NO REFUND OR EXCHANGE SO PLEASE CHOOSE SIZE CAREFULLY 
 
Note that O’Neils sizes XL-6XL for upper body garments are smaller fitting than standard North American 
sizes, we recommend choosing at least 1 size up from our normal size and referring to the chest 
measurements on the SIZING CHART before completing your purchase.  
 
ClubHub items will be delivered to CVUSC Clubhouse and distributed to be delivered to members.  
 

The ClubHub will not open again until September 2024 
 

Note pickup can be expect 6 Weeks for Closing Date of Jan 31, 2024 
 
How to use: 

1. Get all members to register at the below link: 

https://tinyurl.com/bdhxzwez 
  

2. Once registered there is a different login page to access Club Hub. Club Hub link is below: 

             https://clubhubca.oneills.com/login.php 

3. You are ready to make purchases. 

 The Club Hub shop is now open and is scheduled to close @ 23:00 PST on Wednesday Jan 31, 2024. 
   
“Note that O'Neills sizes XL-6XL for upper body garments are smaller fitting than standard North 
American sizes XL-6XL. For these sizes, we recommend choosing at least 1 size up from your normal size 
and referring to the chest measurements on the SIZING CHARTS before completing your purchase. 

NO REFUND OR EXCHANGE SO PLEASE CHOOSE SIZE CAREFULLY 

https://tinyurl.com/bdhxzwez
https://clubhubca.oneills.com/login.php


 


